
Date Attendance General Fund Need Actual Giving 

March 11 569 12,343.20 10,168.07 

The deadline for the April newsletter is Monday, March 26.  

Please have your articles or event information in to Amy 

by this date.  Thank you! 

 Volunteers are needed for our Easter Worship services 

on April 1!  How can you help?  
 

We will need refreshment servers & treat makers! A sign up 

sheet for treats is at the Guest Services Desk, or contact 

Jodi Stratton at jodistratton@yahoo.com.  We will also need 

greeters. Please contact Pastor Justin 

(jporath@eccwhitehall.org).  

RightNow Media is HERE!          
 

We are excited to share that ECC now has access to an extensive, new 

video library called RightNow Media! It’s like the "Netflix of Video Bible 

Studies" and has a huge library of faith-based videos that you can access 

whenever and wherever you want—on your phone, iPad, computer, or at 

home on your TV.                RightNow Media has videos for everyone—kids, youth, 

parents, married couples, college students, single adults, working 

professionals—all aimed at helping you grow.   
 

Not been invited yet?  Stop by the table in the Erickson Room to give us your 

e-mail address, visit the ECC website at www.eccwhitehall.org/resources 

and click on the RightNow Media page and there is a link there.  We have 

sent it to all of the e-mail addresses we have on file, so you can also double 

check your junk mail in your e-mail account—it may be hiding in there!  

Questions?  Contact Pastor Justin—jporath@eccwhitehall.org. 

AWANA FAIR—Tuesday, March 27  

6:30-8:00pm 

Parents—we want you to attend with your child! 

**If you would like to donate NEW TOYS for the AWANA Fair, please 

drop them off in Terri Means’ office by Sunday, March 25.   

Need ideas?  Hot items are legos, longboards, remote control cars, 

drones, tablets, fingerlings and zoomers!   

Monetary donations are welcome as well—please mark them 

“AWANA FAIR” before you place them in the offering plate.   

Tax refund time is a great time to start using the SCRIP 

program! When you have some cash, you can get 

ahead of the cycle. You don't need to spend any extra 

money! Just exchange your cash for gift cards, and use those to pay for items/

services at retailers you typically shop!  CHIC and Portage Lake Bible Camp 

will be here before we know it, let's start saving!!  

Find out how you can participate by checking the box on your 

communication card, or contacting Melissa Brower 

(brower_melissa@hotmail.com or 231.794.8049). 

COVENANT QUILTERS upcoming meeting dates: 
 

♦ CQI meets March 19 at the LifeHouse 1 - 4:00 PM.   

Contact Lee Dickinson, 231-894-2572,   

jerlee68@gmail.com or Barb Pulaski, 231-894-8022.  
 

♦ QII meets March 27 at Linda's Lab, 7020 Durham,  5-9 PM.   

       Contact Linda Wood, 231-292-1143, linbobwood@aol.com  

YOUTH SCHOLARSHIPS NEEDED! 
We have ECC youth who will need supplemental support for 

both the CHIC Conference and for  Portage Lake Camp this 

summer.  If you are interested in blessing one of our youth, please 

place your donation in the offering plate—marked for either “CHIC 

SCHOLARSHIP” or “PORTAGE LAKE CAMP SCHOLARSHIP”.   

We will send the direct the funds to the appropriate place/student. 

Thanks for your generosity in supporting attendance for these 

life-changing summer opportunities for our ECC youth!   

Don’t forget about the Faith in Action 

board just outside the Sanctuary! 

At ECC we want to be a community  

where it is extremely difficult not to be cared for and blessed.  But 

sometimes it's hard to know where to begin.  To make this easier, we 

have a tool available to ECC members and friends.  

If you have a need or know someone in the ECC community that 

does, simply text or call into the hotline or contact Pastor Justin. 

Text or leave a message on our 24 hour hotline at:  

(231) 846-3123 with direct need requests, or to express interest in 

meeting a need.   

Or 
Contact Pastor Justin directly at: jporath@eccwhitehall.org or  

at 773-888-3730. 


